From: Kat Lee <>

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 9:59 AM

To: Jan Kent <>
Subject: Conscom

Dear Jan,

As my term as Alternate to the Raymond Conservation Commission expires, I am writing to inform you that I do not wish to be reinstated. I would like to stay involved on an exofficio level to help with trail maintenance, etc. and continue to be notified of site walks.

It has been a great pleasure to serve on the Commission both as a <u>full time</u> member <u>and Alternate</u>. I regret that I <u>can not</u> continue to participate at this <u>time</u>, <u>but</u> will continue to be mindful of conservation issues in town.

Thank you for all that you do.

Sincerely,

Kathy Lee